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INTRAOFFICE MEMORANDUM 

DATE: January 3, 2022 

TO: County Clerk 

FROM: Hector Guerra, Chief Environmental Planner, RMA 

SUBJECT: Review Period Extension for Visalia Landfill Compost and Biomass Conversion 
Facility (SCH# 2021020054) 

Pursuant to CEQA Guidelines § 15087, the County of Tulare Resource Management Agency 
(RMA) submitted the Draft Environmental Impact Report (EIR) to the State Clearinghouse on 
Friday, December 3, 2021, for a public review and comment period beginning Friday, December 
3, 2021, and ending on Monday, January 17, 2022.  RMA previously extended the review period 
to January 21, 2022. Please note, RMA has again extended the review and comment period which 
will now end on Friday, January 28, 2022. 

Please note that due to an update to the County’s website the link previously provided has been 
changed. The environmental documents are now available on the RMA Environmental Planning 
website at:  
https://tularecounty.ca.gov/rma/planning-building/environmental-planning/environmental-
impact-reports/visalia-landfill-compost-and-biomass-conversion-facility/.  

Thank you. 

Hector Guerra 
Chief Environmental Planner 
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